Albuquerque Nursery School
1423 Wyoming Blvd NE
Albuquerque, NM 87112
(505) 298-7547  Email: albnursch@aol.com

FEBRUARY 2023 PARENT NEWSLETTER
Dear families,
Here at Albuquerque Nursery School, we have a busy schedule coming up.  Below you will find dates of events occurring in February and March.
February 2-3	PRE K PARENT/TEACHER CONFERENCES-NO PRE K
February 10	PRE K 100 DAY CELEBRATION
February 14	FRIENDSHIP DAY CELEBRATION FOR ALL CLASSES INCLUDING PARTIES
February 20	PRESIDENT’S DAY-NO PRE K
February 27-	PARENT TEACHER CONFERENCES FOR INFANT/TODDLER, 2’S, AND 2/3’S CLASSES
March 3

February 27-	DR. SEUSS SPIRIT WEEK
March 3

March 3	DR. SEUSS NIGHT-GAMES AND SNACKS 6 PM-7:30 PM FOR ALL CLASSES
MARCH 16-24	PRE K SPRING BREAK-NO CLASS
Attached to this newsletter are the class lists for Friendship Day.  Children are welcome to bring in cards for their friends, but if possible we ask that you not address them to individual students.  As staff are distributing the many cards that come in, this will minimize the time needed to pass them out. If your child has a specific card/treat for an individual friend(s) we will accommodate these situations.
We are super excited to be able to have our Dr. Seuss Night again.  We will have an evening of games and snacks all focused on the theme of Dr. Seuss.  If you or any of your family members are available to volunteer for the night’s activities, please talk to an office staff member.  Children and families are welcome to come in costume.  The week of Dr. Seuss Night, we will have Dr. Seuss Spirit Week, more information will be distributed soon.  
We have many little readers at our school and are always looking for children’s books for all ages.  If your child has books that they have outgrown, we would love to add them to our library areas.  Donations can be left in the front office.
Thank you to all of our families for allowing us to care for your child.  As always, please feel free to come to us with any questions or concerns.
Sincerely,
Albuquerque Nursery School

